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COAI and GSMA, two industry groups, said that they had signed an agreement to improve
mobile telecommunications in India and engage on “areas of common interest.”
COAI Director-General S P Kochhar and GSMA Head (Asia-Pacific) Julian Gorman signed a
memorandum of understanding (MoU) in Barcelona.
In a joint statement issued here, the two bodies said they have “come together once again to
work and collaborate on areas of mutual interest. COAI and GSMA have signed a
memorandum of understanding to advance mobile telecommunications in India”.
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